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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Engineering Department (Stormwater) will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, May 29, 2018, from 3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Edinburg City Hall, Community Room (first floor), located at 415 West University Dr., Edinburg, Texas 78541, to inform the public:

Stormwater Permit TXR040323:  

1. Stormwater Management Program.

2. Stormwater City Ordinance 2018-4202.

3. Answer any questions about Permit TXR040323, 

and City Ordinance 2018-4202
All interested persons are invited to attend the public meeting and shall be afforded an opportunity to be heard and express their pros and cons regarding the Stormwater Management Program.  Further information may be obtained by calling the City offices at (956) 388-8211.  Written comments may be submitted to Robert Valenzuela Jr., Stormwater Specialist, City of Edinburg, P. O. Box 1079, Edinburg, TX 78540.
____________________________
Tomas D. Reyna
Director of Public Works
